
              

Dear Resident 

Bistro changes: 
 

 

 It Is with regret that I Inform you that Nolo from the Bistro has resigned with Immediate effect. 

 We wish him luck with his future endeavour and will miss his singing and friendly face. 

 

 We are in the process of Interviewing new candidates and hope to make an announcement soon about who will be  

 Replacing this position. 

  

 

 Warmest Regards 

 

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


